
In Reference to: SES-REG-20180720-02559 (Call Sign: E181628) 

 

You are correct. I answered incorrectly on Line 41; It should be yes. And your second question is also a 

yes; I was requesting a waiver for the Freq Coordination Report. 

 

As far as the satellite image, the site is under construction. Existing antenna have been removed with 

the detailed replacement antenna to be installed in the next 30 to 60 days, pending weather. We are 

currently running all our ops out of our Scottsbluff office. 

 

Questions or concerns, please contact me at 

Cemerick@allophone.net 

Or 308-225-2619 

 

Thanks, 

Craig Emerick 

mailto:Cemerick@allophone.net

